
day-of Jane rie*t, at twelve o'clock at noon precisely, to
determine and direct in \vhat manner, and at what place, the
life interest of the said insolvent in right of his -wife, in
one fourth share of certain freehold and copyhold heredita-
ments, under the -will of William John Hunt, deceased, and
the insolvent's share and interest in certain leasehold pre-
mises, bequeathed by the -will of Thomas Long the elder,
deceased, shall be sold by public auction; and at the same
meeting, the creditors will be required to assent to or dis-
sent from the assignee of the estate and effects of the said
insolvent, offering for sale at the said auction, the insolvent's
share and interest in certain other leasehold premises under
an indenture, executed by the said Thomas Long the elder,
deceased, subject to the incumbrance on the said share,
created by the said insolvent before his insolvency, and still
subsisting.

NOTICE is hereby given, that a meeting of the creditors
of Ambrose Cooper, formerly of Albion-place, Upper
Bristol-road, next of Ladymead, Cornwall-row, Walcot-
street, next of Green-street, next of Walcot-street, then
of Ladymead, Cornwall-row, Walcot-street aforesaid, all in

Bath, Somersetshire, Coach and Harness Maker, and late of
No. 12, Princes-street, Stamford-street, Blackfriars-road,
Surrey, an insolvent debtor, who petitioned the Court for
Relief of Insolvent Debtors in the year 1836, and was
discharged from Her Majesty's Fleet Prison, in the city of
London, under and by virtue of the Statutes for relief of
insolvent debtors, will be held at the office of Mr. William
Hale, Solicitor, No. 2, Alfred-street, in the said city of Bath,
on Saturday the 17th day of June next, at eleven o'clock in
the forenoon, in order to assent to or dissent from the
assignee of the estate and effects of the said Ambrose
Cooper commencing and prosecuting any action or actions,
suit or suits, at law or in equity, or otherwise, for the reco-
very of or in relation to certain sum or sums of money
purporting to be settled on or for the benefit of the said
insolvent upon his marriage, under and by virtue of a certain
indenture of settlement, bearing date the 7th day of Decem-
ber 1831, and likewise for the assignee compounding,
submitting to arbitration, or otherwise agreeing to any
account or accounts, debts, matters, or things, in relation to
the said insolvent's estates and effects; and on other special
affairs.
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